
Dear Dianne 

 

Thank you for your email. Peter and Steven decline your invitation to be interviewed but for 

background you should be aware that Westfield Corporation (WFD) came into existence as 

an entity in July 2014 when it was created as the owner of the former Westfield Group’s 

international assets, principally in the US and the UK. 

 

WFD has rigorous and well-established policies on political donations. Broadly, these require 

all donations (in whatever form or amount) to be approved by a responsible manager which 

ensures that political donations are properly authorised, meet all legal requirements and are 

aggregated for disclosure. Donations do not reflect any political preference or bias of any 

senior manager or board member. 

 

WFD’s policy is to disclose all political donations, including those that are below relevant 

thresholds for disclosure, and these are published annually on the Australian Electoral 

Commission website and widely reported in the media. 

 

Regards 

 

Mark 

 

Mark Ryan 

Group Director Corporate Affairs 

Westfield Corporation 

 


